
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Year 4 Shakespeare Day 

 

As part of our English topic on William Shakespeare, the children are invited to come 

into school on Friday 4th December wearing fancy dress.  In one of his most famous 

plays ‘Romeo & Juliet’ the characters attend a masquerade ball dressed in their finest 

garments. 

 

On this day, the children will take part in different activities, such as: masquerade mask 

making, an Elizabethan vocabulary lesson and designing a theatre poster.  

 

The children can wear their smartest party wear or a fancy dress costume.  Please see 

separate sheet for ideas. 

 

We cannot wait to see your fabulous attire. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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